
 
 
 
 

    
     
        

 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
     

  
 

    
   

        
  

    
      

   
  

 
      

      
     
    

    
  

 
      

     
  

 
     

  
 

  

 
 

    
 

a. Dominion 
:;iiiiiiii"' Energy® 

Dominion Energy Services, Inc. 
State & Local Affairs, Virginia 
7500 W. Broad Street, Richmond, VA 23294 
DominionEnergy.com 

April 16, 2021 

Dear Neighbor- 

I am writing to update you on the closure of the Dominion Energy coal ash ponds 
at Bremo Power Station. 

State and federal regulations require the removal of the 6.2 million cubic yards of 
coal ash currently stored in the North Ash Pond at Bremo Power Station within 
15 years. The coal ash must be recycled or placed in a lined landfill that meets 
Federal Coal Combustion Residuals (CCR) and Virginia CCR regulations. In 
keeping with these regulations, Dominion Energy has submitted rezoning and 
Special Use Permit applications to Fluvanna County with plans to construct and 
operate a state-of-the-art, lined landfill on Dominion Energy property beside 
Bremo Power Station. 

Dominion Energy will be hosting a public community meeting from 6:00 p.m. until 
7:30 p.m. on April 29, 2021 at the Fluvanna County Community Center. The 
Center is located at 5725 James Madison Highway, Fork Union, Virginia 23055. 
During this meeting we will discuss our plans for the landfill construction and 
closure of the North Ash Pond. All current social distancing guidelines will be 
adhered to and masks will be required. 

If you have any questions, please call 833-742-0462 or email 
bremoccr@dominionenergy.com. Additional information may also be found at 
www.dominionenergy.com/bremoccr. 

Thank you and I look forward to hopefully seeing you on April 29 at the Fluvanna 
County Community Center. 

Sincerely, 

Sarah A. Marshall 
External Affairs Manager 
State & Local Affairs, Central Virginia 

www.dominionenergy.com/bremoccr
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